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28th November 2024 

 

Visit to The National Justice Museum on Wednesday 26th February 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This Spring term Year 5 will study ‘Crime and Punishment: did the punishment 

always fit the crime?’. In order for the children to have a memorable 

experience linked to this topic, we have arranged a visit to the National  

Justice Museum where a full day of interactive workshops have been 

planned. They will return to school by 3:30pm. 

 

Children will require a packed lunch on the day (including a drink). If you 

require a packed lunch for your child, who is entitled to a free school meal, 

you will need to complete a forms which will be sent out closer to the trip, the 

cook cannot provide a packed lunch unless this is done. Please ensure there 

are no glass bottles.   

 

The cost of the trip is £13 or £6.50 PP/Twins. They may also wish to bring an 

optional extra of £5 spending money for the shop at the museum. If your child 

is in receipt of Pupil Premium, or you have twins, you are entitled to a 50% 

discount.   

 

Payment can be made via the school’s online system in trips. We no longer 

use paper permission slips. When you go on to Arbor to pay, please tick the 

box to say you give your child permission to go.  

 

Payment and permission need to be completed by 9th February 2025 
 

This is a voluntary contribution.  No student will be excluded from the activity 

or treated differently because they do not make a contribution. If voluntary 

contributions are not sufficient to cover the costs then it may be that the 

planned activity or trip cannot go ahead.  Unfortunately, if your child is ill on 

the day of the trip, we cannot provide a refund as payments for the coach 

and entry will have been made. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 5 Team 

http://www.richardboningtonprimaryschool.co.uk/

